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Passionately preserving our Appalachian legacy 

Fort New Salem Foundation, Inc. 

FORT NEW SALEM BY THE NUMBERS 

Fort New Salem is alive with the sound 

of music August 9—11 during our 23rd 

Annual Dulcimer Festival. The weekend 

features hands-on music workshops during the day 

for all levels of players; tours of Fort New Salem; 

various non-music artisans demonstrating their 

craft. The workshops focus primarily on the moun-

tain and hammered dulcimer with additional ones 

on other folk instruments. Musicians from Ohio, 

West Virginia and beyond  lead the teaching   Daily 

general admission for visitors is $7 with children 10 

& under admitted free.  
 

There will be concerts on Friday and Saturday. The Friday 

concert is a “coffee house” style concert introducing several 

of the workshop leaders.  

The Saturday evening concert features _______ on mountain 

dulcimer  
 

Vendors will be available throughout the weekend to sell dul-

cimers and supplies. There will also be books and CDs avail-

able from many of the workshop leaders. Additionally  our gift 

shop will feature gifts & crafts. Check out our new Dulcimer 

Tie Dye T-shirt! 

700 

NEXT UP 
 

DULCIMER 
 

August 9 
COFFEE HOUSE CON-

CERT 
7:30 

 

AUGUST 10 
GENERAL TOURS 

VENDORS 
MUSIC WORKSHOPS 

9—5 
FOOD VENDOR 

WALDO RUN  
DEDICATION 
5—7:30 PM 

FEATURE CONCERT 
7:30 PM 

 

AUGUST 11 
GENERAL TOURS 

MUSIC WORKSHOPS 
10:30—2:30 

CLOSING MUSIC CIR-
CLE 
1:30  

RAFFLE DRAWING 
2:30 PM 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

 

World Craft Day 
 September 20  9—5 
 
Apple Butter Festival Booth 
 (at Festival Grounds) 
 October 3—6 
 
Apple Butter Parade Participation 
 October 5 
 
SPECIAL Apple Butter Event at Fort 
 October 4 & 5  1—5        
 

 

 

Our Waldo Run Cabin reconstruction is complet-

ed. We are putting the finishing touches on the 

cabin in preparation for a dedication celebration 

for the cabin on Saturday, August 10 at 6 PM. 

This is our 10th cabin rehabilitation done since 

we took ownership in 2006. 
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Our thanks goes out to the Members 

of the Marshville Community who 

honored the memory of John Ran-

dolph with a benefit dinner and silent 

auction and to all those who partici-

pated. The effort raised $3800 which 

was used on the Farm House Cam-

paign. Furthermore, a raffle was 

started in which over $700 in gift 

cards are being awarded. Tickets 

are available Dulcimer Festival with 

the winners being selected August 

11.  

23 

Keep an eye on the Farm House. With the suc-

cess of our fund raising campaign, we recently 

broke ground and hope to have this cabin’s re-

opening by Spirit of Christmas. This will be our 

11th cabin rehabilitation! 
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NEW FOR 2013 
 

DULCIMER TIE-DYE T-SHIRT 
 

WALDO RUN CABIN DEDICATION 
 

ON-SITE FOOD VENDOR 

(SATURDAY afternoon and evening) 

WELCOME 
 

Our foundation welcomes Dr. John Leland 

to our board as the Friends of the Fort 

board representative 
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IMPROVED FACILITIES  -  MORE PROGRAMMING  - LARGER CROWDS 
 

2013 is certainly an exciting year at Fort New Salem.  We now have the most open cabins in recent history and have offered our 
most diverse schedule of events to date.  We are thrilled with our event attendance.  We pledge to continue the path we are on to 
give you, our supporter,  more reasons to visit and to donate. As a non profit, our existence depends on the generous financial sup-
port we receive. This is something we take seriously and do not take for granted. We aspire to be  at the top of your list for dona-
tions. As you plan for the reminder of 2013, please consider attending our activities and donating to the cause. If you receive this 
printed , please share your email address with us so we can shift you to our electronic mailing list.  
 

  Make a one-time donation (all amounts are welcomed) 

  Join the 200 Club  - I recognize the need to preserve Fort New Salem and its programs, I agree to join the “200 Club” by donating  to Fort New Salem 

                 Foundation, Inc. a minimum of  $500  per year for each of the next three years - pledge form available on our web site. 
 

Check all that apply or contact us for more information. 
 

Name  ______________________________________  
Address  ______________________________________  
  ______________________________________  
Phone  ______________________________________ 
Email  ______________________________________  
Signature  ______________________________________ 

 
(The Foundation is a 501 (C)(3) recognized corporation and contributions to it are tax deductible for qualifying taxpayers)  

 

 

Share your e-mail address for future newsletters 


